November 18, 1933.

Mr. Louis L. Lang,
The Leng Tanning Co.,
K{ tchener, Ont.

Desr Mr. Leng:

I have your letter of 16th and
saw Mr. Jensen this morning. :

Hydro has been letting off

Engineers stecdily, and as a matter of fauct, the'tuking
on of arybody has never yet come before the Commission
eince I went on. I did srrenge though thet if this
young man would go up to Kirklsnd Lake he could probebly
get labouring work which might bde of use to him later or
at least establish some connection for him. He is going
to let me mow later whether he will do this. :

Yours very truly,

AWE. Commissioner.
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